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To whom it may concern:

This bill is yet another example at the aim our state’s government has taken at rural
communities. Why on earth would it matter what size home is used to replace a pre-
existing dwelling? Why does Oregon government continue to try to overreach? We,
and | mean all rural communities, are TIRED of the incessant attempts to make our
lives more difficult. We raise our children, your food and grass seed and yet you
continue to find ways to make it increasingly difficult to want to stay in the state.
Maybe that’s the goal. Please make your time and our tax payer dollars more useful
than coming up with nonsense bills.



